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The Sue Morrow School Organizational Team (hereinafter referred to as SOT or the Team) 
meeting was called to order at 7:00 am on August 4, 2017.  The meeting was held in the 
conference room at Sue Morrow. 
 
The following members were present: Casey Janosik, Laurie Nanni, Melissa Galbraith, Nathan 
Conrad, Aaron Hafen and Melisse Ports. 
 
SOT elections for parents, teachers, and support staff for the 2017-2018 board will take place in 
September.  The new board will serve from October 1, 2017 through September 30, 2018. 
 
Michelle Adams informed the committee that she recently attended a meeting where she was 
informed that in January, 2018, the school will receive 88% of our unallocated funds.  We will 
have more discretion as to how we are able to use those funds. 
 
A closed campus for parents was presented to the committee.  We have had several instances 
of inappropriate behavior on the playground before and after school.  For safety purposes, the 
campus will be closed to parents.  Our top priority is to keep our students safe. Parents will still 
be allowed to come to the front office and sign in if they are volunteering.  They will just not be 
allowed on the playground. 
 
 
. 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 am. 
 
 

 


